
To whom it may concern;

We at the common ground bakery, have been attending the Organic Food Market at Frenches Forest, which is 
now at Mona Vale.
We would like to lend our support to the DA that was put in Mod2019/0547 .
This change will help to set up in a more effective way and to give our regular customers better service .

Regards Samuel at the Common Ground .

Sent: 9/12/2019 11:47:41 AM
Subject: Mod2019/0547


